
STEETON PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

14th January 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
There will not be a swimming lesson for Year 4 children this Friday, 18th January, 
as the swimming baths are being used for a Gala Competition. 
 
Swimming for Year 4 children will resume on Friday 25th January. 
 
Miss K. Lafbery 
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